
Crooked  I  Launches  C.O.B
Clothing Online Store

Los Angeles, California – Aug 5, 2011 – Dominick â€œCrooked
Iâ€�  Wickliffe,  and  partners  J.C,  Gene  Geiser,  and  Zack
Johnson are proud to announce the new era for the C.O.B brand
â€“  the  online  era.  C.O.B  Clothing  is  now  officially
â€œplugged  inâ€�  at  www.cobworldorder.com.

The C.O.B Clothing line has already emerged in store locations
from Southern California, Northern California, to Texas, and
Washington.  Now  the  plan  is  to  capitalize  on  their  high
customer demand, and loyal Fans, and to expand their presence
in  the  global  fashion  marketplace.  C.O.B  Clothing  is
capitalizing on todayâ€™s new technologically-driven society
and  making  their  merchandise  more  accessible  for  their
customers.

C.O.B Clothing line includes outerwear, t-shirts, and hats
with more in store merchandise to come. With support from
entertainment artist such as, Young Moneyâ€™s Corey Gunz, Bun
B, SlaughterHouse and more, making C.O.B Clothing a part of
their accessorized fashion sense, has their presence growing
among the new generation.

C.O.B Clothing line was designed with trend driven styling for
the  fashion-conscience  individual  in  mind.  The  line
represents; individuality, strength and unity among youths and
adults of all cultures, ages, backgrounds, and religions.

Check out www.cobworldorder.com to witness the uniquely styled
men t-shirts available for purchase on the newly launched
website now.
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